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April 25, 2019 

 

 

 

William Stuff 

489 Sherburne Avenue 

St Paul MN 55103 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

  
 

 

RE: Remove or Repair of the Building at 489 Sherburne Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Stuff: 

 

This is to confirm that on April 23, 2019 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond 

recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, May 14, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. 

in Room 330 City Hall. 

 

I am enclosing a copy of the Code Compliance Inspection Application for you to fill, sign and 

return to Department of Safety & Inspections in the enclosed self-stamped envelope.  Please note 

the code compliance inspection fee has been waived by Marcia Moermond and Stephen Ubl. 

 

If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

Encl. 

 

c: Steve Magner  (w/o encl) 

            Joe Yannarelly (w/o encl) 

            Vicki Sheffer (w/o encl) 

 Reid Soley (w/o encl) 

 Carol Carey, VIA EMAIL: ccarey@historicsaintpaul.org (w/o encl) 

 Caty Royce, VIA EMAIL:  caty@frogtownmn.org (w/o encl) 

 Lauren Lightner, House Calls (w/o encl) 

 Laura Orr (w/o encl) 

 Ericka Minus (w/o encl) 
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